
 

 

 

 

 

      April 18, 2007 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I wish to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee to discuss the 

installation of sidewalks at 1703 Lathrop Avenue along Monroe Avenue and along the 

west side of West Boulevard from 16
th

 Street to Wright Avenue. 

 

      Sincerely, 

      Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
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